
WRCC November 21, 2019 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:05 pm by President Matthew Kelly  

 

Treasurer’s report:    No report available but club spent $92.85 on raffle prizes 

 

Old Business:  

FAA Regional office is on our side for a higher ceiling. Trying to get permission to fly up to 800 feet. 

The club will not be accountable for people who fly in the city park that are not part of the club. 

Letter of Agreement (LOG) with Wichita, our club and McConnell AFB is in the works. 

 

New Business:   

Elections were held for the 2020 officers.  The following are the new officers starting in January 2020. 
President: Roger Buright 
Vice President: Matthew Kelly 
Secretary: Rick Folgate 
Treasurer: Vince Fredericksen 
Instruction Coordinator: Joshua (?) Sorry Joshua 
 
Our February auction has been advertised in the AMA magazine already. 
 

December’s meeting will be our annual Christmas party and be at When Pigs Fly on December 5, 2019 
from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm.  Hope to see everyone there! 

Raffle tickets to win door prizes will be available. 

 
 
Show and Tell Items:  None were brought to the meeting 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:05 pm by President Matthew Kelly  


